

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

EFIA/CIR-47/2022-23

20.10.2022

Dear Parents,

"Greetings & Good Wishes on the occasion of DIWALI".

The Management, staff and students of Emirates Future International academy extend our greetings and congratulations to Parents, Staff and Students of our school on the occasion of Diwali, the Festival of Lights and Happiness.

<u>HOLIDAY</u>: The School will remain closed on Monday 24th October, 2022 on account of Diwali. Classes will resume on Tuesday 25th October 2022.

WEEKLY TEST: Please note that the Monday weekly test will be conducted on Tuesday 25th October 2022.

ENTRY INTO THE SCHOOL: From Tuesday gate no 6 will also be open for students to enter into school. Gate will be opened from 7.20am to 7.40am.

Saji Oommen Principal